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3rd October 2022 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
RE: School Crossing Patrol – Lonsdale Avenue Junction  
 
Please be advised that Far is leaving the School Cross Patrol service. Her last day will be Monday 17th October 
2022.  
 
Portsmouth City Council are recruiting for this position, but until they have found a replacement, please be 
advised that there will be no school cross patrol operating on the Lonsdale Avenue junction, opposite The 
Manor pub.  Therefore, please ensure you take care when crossing the roads.  
 
Billy and Yvonne will continue to operate at the Court Lane Junction, this is a very busy junction and it is not 
considered safe to leave only one person covering this section.   
 
If you know of anyone who is interested in applying for the vacancy, please direct them to 
https://careers.portsmouth.gov.uk/vfjobs/school-crossing-patrol-officer-jun20225633/  where they can 
find more details and apply.  

 
Kind regards,  
 
The School Office  
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